
 
 
  
 
On December 3, 2015 a Deputy from the Bates County Sheriff's Office 
took a burglary report that had occurred on county road 10001 near 
Drexel, MO.  The victim stated someone had broken into her residence 
while she was at work.  The suspects emptied drawers out onto the 
floor and had scattered clothing and other items.  There were several 
items stolen from the residence that included 2 Ipads, a 22 cal. 
revolver, a 38 cal. semi automatic Ruger pistol, an antique ribbon 
typewriter, a money clip and an engagement ring.  The money clip is 
incrusted with diamonds and also has the victim's name and 2014 
engraved on the back of it.  The total value of the items stolen is 
around $6500.00.   
 
If you know anything about this crime or come in contact with any of 
the stolen items, please contact a Detective at 660-679-3232.   
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